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MEMORANDUM 
To: All County Officials   

From: Derrick Surrette, MAS Executive Director  
Steve Gray, Director of Governmental Affairs  
 

Date: April 15, 2020 
 

Re: Request for Direct Funding to Counties for Next COVID-19 Funding Package 

 
The Mississippi Association of Supervisors (MAS) continues to work around the 
clock with the National Association of County Officials (NACo) regarding the push 
for another recovery COVID-19 funding package. In an effort to ensure “DIRECT” 
and “FLEXIBLE” funding for county government please click the link below and 
utilize the form letter to reach out to Mississippi’s federal delegation, as this letter 
will be addressed directly from your county. NOTE: MISSISSIPPI COUNTIES ARE 
NOT ELIGIBLE FOR “DIRECT” FUNDING UNDER THE CURRENT CORONA VIRUS 
RELIEF FUND. MISSISSIPPI COUNTIES WILL HAVE TO WORK WITH ITS STATE 
GOVERNMENT IN HOPES OF RECEIVING ANY OF THE $1.25 BILLION THAT THE 
STATE IS GOING TO RECEIVE.   
 
Click HERE for Form Letter 
 
Social Media Effort: 
 
From a social media strategy standpoint, if you are a county supervisor that 
actively uses social media (Twitter or Facebook), please direct message the 
following individuals through your Twitter and Facebook accounts.  
 
President Donald Trump: 
@realDonaldTrump Please support “direct” and “flexible” federal funding for counties 
for this #COVID19 crisis.  
 
Secretary of Treasury Steve Mnuchin: 
@stevenmnuchin1 Please support “direct” and “flexible” federal funding for counties 
for this #COVID19 crisis.  

http://www.mssupervisors.org/
https://www.mssupervisors.org/sites/default/files/Form%20Letter%204.15.2020.pdf
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Senator Roger Wicker: 
@SenatorWicker Please support “direct” and “flexible” federal funding for counties for 
this #COVID19 crisis.  
 
Senator Hyde-Smith: 
@cindyhydesmith Please support “direct” and “flexible” federal funding for counties for 
this #COVID19 crisis.  
 
Congressman Bennie Thompson: 
@BennieGThompson Please support “direct” and “flexible” federal funding for counties 
for this #COVID19 crisis.  
 
Congressman Steve Palazzo: 
@CongPalazzo Please support “direct” and “flexible” federal funding for counties for 
this #COVID19 crisis.  
 
Congressman Michael Guest: 
@RepMichaelGuest Please support “direct” and “flexible” federal funding for counties 
for this #COVID19 crisis.  
 
Congressman Trent Kelly: 
@RepTrentKelly Please support “direct” and “flexible” federal funding for counties for 
this #COVID19 crisis.  
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